
From: Bruce Stidworthy
To: Matthew Satches
Cc: Harmon Rita T.; Cherne, Curtis
Subject: Re: Sportsplex Weir
Date: Monday, November 03, 2014 11:48:07 AM
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Curtis, just to clarify a bit more we were thinking we would put a valley gutter where the
 existing curb and gutter is located and then slope the turn lane towards the valley gutter and
 put a water block at the driveway. That's how we have done most turn right turn lanes
 including some within DOT right-of-way.

On Nov 3, 2014, at 11:44 AM, Matthew Satches <msatches@bhinc.com> wrote:

I’ll have the revised grading plan delivered this afternoon with the changes discussed.
 
As for the deceleration lane, we intend to have the drainage remain in the DOT ROW.
 We’ll show a water block on our plans. More details will be provided once we are past
 the conceptual stages and submit to the DOT for formal review.
 
Thanks,
 
Matt Satches
Bohannan Huston, Inc.
Community Development and Planning
 

From: Harmon Rita T. [mailto:rharmon@cabq.gov] 
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 10:55 AM
To: Matthew Satches
Subject: RE: Sportsplex Weir
 
Looks good to me, go ahead and update the first sheet with the detail change as
 well as the other 2 changes we discussed ( the rail and the footing tow on one
 side of the property line.)
 
So that we can better understand the drainage of the decel lane, show spot
 elevations or contours.  Indicate a water block. 
 
Thanks,
Rita
 
From: Matthew Satches [mailto:msatches@bhinc.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 10:50 AM
To: Harmon Rita T.
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Subject: RE: Sportsplex Weir
 
The dimensions are correct, here’s a slight update to reflect the steeper slope.
 

From: Harmon Rita T. [mailto:rharmon@cabq.gov] 
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 10:36 AM
To: Matthew Satches
Subject: RE: Sportsplex Weir
 
Matthew,
Are the dim’s. correct?  One side of the sloped concrete wall is 3’ wide, and the
 other is 6’, but they look symmetrical.  Can you draw to scale.
 
From: Matthew Satches [mailto:msatches@bhinc.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 10:28 AM
To: Harmon Rita T.
Subject: RE: Sportsplex Weir
 
I’ve attached a PDF. The distance from the property line to bottom of pond is
 approximately 15’. This PDF has been revised to reflect accurate dimensions.
 

From: Harmon Rita T. [mailto:rharmon@cabq.gov] 
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 10:06 AM
To: Matthew Satches
Subject: RE: Sportsplex Weir
 
Matthew,
I can’t read the dimensions.  What is distance from the 15’ from property line to
 bottom of pond.  Can you turn the image to a PDF. 
 
From: Matthew Satches [mailto:msatches@bhinc.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 10:03 AM
To: Harmon Rita T.; Cherne, Curtis
Cc: Bruce Stidworthy
Subject: Sportsplex Weir
 
Good Morning Curtis and Rita,
 
Would this weir configuration work? The rip rap was relocated to within the weir on
 our side of the property.
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Thanks,
 
Matt Satches, E.I.
Engineer Intern
Community Development & Planning
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